94 NORTH-SOUTH
FREEWAY PROJECT

March 31, 2020

1-94 North-South Freeway Project information

Seven Mile Road Interchange to Close Long-Term

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation
(WisDOT) is underway with reconstructing the
[-94 North-South Freeway. The following work is
scheduled for the next phase of this project.

The following closures are scheduled to begin
overnight Sunday, April 5:

+ Seven Mile Road, between the frontage roads, is
scheduled to close for approximately one month
as crews work to reconstruct the roadway.

* 1-94 entrance/exit ramps at Seven Mile Road
are scheduled to close for approximately one
month as crews work to reconstruct the ramp
connections to/from Seven Mile Road.

Detour route: Motorists are encouraged to

use the County G interchange and the frontage
roads to get around the Seven Mile Road
interchange closure.

Please note that all work is weather dependent
and subject to change.

To learn more about the upcoming construction or
to receive project updates, please contact:

Rachel Andreoli

Construction Public Involvement Lead
Email: Rachel@devorpr.com

Phone: (262) 977-0234
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The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!
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Travel Info

Find us online at:
projects.511wi.gov

Find us on Facebook at:
Wisconsin Plan 94

Find us on Twitter at:
@WisDOTsoutheast
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